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To: ​

  

Hello Mrs. ,

I'm not sure whether or not you are aware of the role that advisory boards play at
Massachusetts vocational schools.  Each technical area has an advisory board comprised
of various segments of the community.  It includes the shop teachers, representatives from
higher education, industry, parents, students, alumni, etc.  At present, as a result of last
year's graduation, we do not have parent representation on our board.

I am writing to see whether you might be interested in joining the Programming and Web
Development advisory board.  In general, you would be making a commitment to attend 2
meetings during the year.  The first is on October 8 and the second is in the spring.  The
fall meeting includes a general meeting attended by all shops and a dinner catered by the
culinary arts students.  The spring meeting is more abbreviated and is scheduled by
consensus within the shop specific breakout session of the fall meeting.

The discussions that we've had lead me to believe that you would make an excellent parent
rep and would give you input and insight into the general direction of our program.  Let me
know if you are interested and I will provide you with the necessary form to complete.

Thank you,

Larry Lambert
Teacher, Computer Programming & Web Development
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